SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND
THE EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Warsaw,12 May, 2011

Mr Richard Horesik
Chairman of the Committee on European Affairs
Hungarian National Assembly

I wish to inform you that I support the Hungarian Presidency proposals for technical
amendments to COSAC rules of procedure, circulated on May 2.

As regards substantial changes, I also intend to support the six draft amendments circulated on
28 May by Mrs Anne-Marie Meldgaard from the European Affairs Committee of the Danish
Parliament.

There is only one minor change I would like to suggest regarding the Danish amendment
no 4. In my view, it might be better to insert it in paragraph 2.2. instead of introducing

,.New 5.17.

Looking forward to seeing you at the COSAC meeting in Budapest.

Yours sincerely,

P

Edmund Wittbrodt
Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee
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